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20 February 2015 
 

NOTICE OF NOMINATION AND ELECTION MEETING  
FOR PARENTS 

 
Notice is hereby given that a meeting for the nomination and election of 
candidates for the election of 9 parent members of the governing body of the 
Ladysmith High School will be held on Thursday, 19 March 2015 at 18:30 
in the hall of Ladysmith High School. 
 
Candidates, (who must be parents/guardians of learners at the school and 
who are not employed at the school) may be nominated by submitting to the 
Principal not more than 7 (seven) days or not less than 24 hours before the 
nomination meeting, a nomination form, duly completed by the candidate 
and his/her proposer and seconder.  The Electoral Officer will also call for 
verbal or written nominations during the nomination meeting on 19 March 
2015.  He will also allow a person who nominated a candidate an opportunity 
to introduce the candidate to the meeting and give reasons for the 
nomination or allow a nominated candidate to introduce him or herself to the 
meeting. 
 
NB: It is the responsibility of parents/guardians to ensure that their names 
are on the school’s admissions register.  This register can be viewed at the 
school as from Thursday, 12 March 2015 until 24 hours before the 
nomination meeting.  This is very important as only parents whose names 
are on the school’s register (i.e. voters’ roll) will be entitled to enter the 
school hall and participate in the governing body election.  For this reason 
you must also please bring proof of identification to the meeting in the 
form of a South African identity document or a valid passport.  Mr Barry 
Callaway, Principal of Egerton Primary School, has been appointed as our 
Electoral Officer.   
 
May I also stress the following:  For an election to take place a quorum of 
15% of the total number of parents eligible to vote must be present.  That 
constitutes some 222 individual parents.  If a quorum is not constituted, the 
meeting must be adjourned to 31 March 2015 when the election will take 



place irrespective of whether a quorum is constituted or not.  It is therefore 
of paramount importance that parents arrive in numbers at the meeting 
of 19 March 2015 to elect nine (9) members for the governing body.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
MR JC PIETERSE 
PRINCIPAL 
 
- -  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

 
Notice of Nomination and Election meeting for parents 

 

I/We.................................................................................parent(s)/guardian(s)

of ................................................. in Grade ............ (learner in highest grade) 

will  * 

 

will not  

 
attend the nomination and election meeting for parents on 19 March 2015 at 
18:30 in the school hall. 
* Tick where applicable 
 
SIGNED: (Parent 1).....................................  DATE: ............................ 
 
        (Parent 2).....................................  DATE: ............................ 
 

Cell phone number: (Parent 1) …....................................... 

          (Parent 2) ……………………………… 

 

Email: (Parent 1) …………………………….. 

   (Parent 2) …………………………….. 


